Reception Home Learning Ideas week commencing 11.5.20
Hi Reception! As we head into another week away from school I hope you are all well and happy. We have had some lovely weather and I know a lot of you have been outside enjoying the sun in your gardens. Have you been in your paddling pool? Have you been riding your bike? Have you thrown water bombs at your grown ups? No? well that’s home learning idea number 1… ;-)
Maths
This week I will be providing some Maths activities for us to learn about subtraction. We also call this taking away, because we take away a quantity or amount from a bigger number. For example, if I have 10 sweets and Jamie eats (takes away) 4, I have 6 left!
I can write that like this: 10 – 6 = 4
The red line is a subtraction symbol. It means take away.
Have a go at taking away, or subtracting, objects from a pile. You always start with a bigger number and end with a smaller one, because you have less.
Phonics
I have also given you some phonics activities to practise the new graphemes we learnt last week. There will be some new videos on our Youtube channel so search for our channel - called “Miss Hutton and Class 1” - and check them out. If you do the activities, get your grown up to send me a photo – I love seeing your writing. You don’t have to write with a pencil and paper – try writing outside with a paintbrush and water, or with chalk on the floor like we do at school. Or paint your words, or scratch them in some mud with a stick. I will keep uploading videos of some activities you could try.
Youtube Channel ID: UCF0kb7wP4bfXqJ8309fGhiw copy and paste this into Youtube to search for our channel. Please get in touch if you have any difficulties. If you subscribe you won’t miss out on any new videos. 
Story time!
I will also read some stories and upload it to our Youtube channel – if you would like me to read a particular story ask me and I will see if we have it here. Tell me why you think I should read your story!
Keep working on your natural art projects, in the Andy Goldsworthy style – I have been very impressed with the ones I have seen so far. If you have already sent me your work – try creating another picture using different natural objects.
Have a safe and fun week. I wonder if the weather will be as lovely as last week…
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